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The St. Joseph’s 
monthly meal of either ziti or rice and 
beans will be collected FOR JUNE on 
Saturday, June 1st one half hour before 
the 5 p.m. Mass and on Sunday June 

2nd, one half hour before the 9:30 and 11:00 a.m. Masses.   

It’s time to register for next year’s Religious Education classes..  
Children who will be entering first grade 
this September or are currently in grade 
school or high school are eligible to 
enroll.  Current students should submit the 
re-registration forms while those not yet in 
the program should call Cheryl Duda in 
the Religious Education Office.  Her number is on the front of the 
bulletin.  

SIGN UP FOR ONLINE GIVING EASY LINK FROM 
THE PARISH WEBSITE 

 
 

You can set up separate one time or recurring donations 
for the different collections (regular weekly, snow 
removal, Christmas, etc.) or you may wish to begin with 

the regular collections, try it out and 
when you are comfortable, you can 
sign up for the others.  Also, know if 
you set up for recurring donations, 
you are in full control and can 
always change or cancel  at any time.  

And by donating in this manner you may get the added 
benefit of accumulating additional points or cash on your 
credit card while at the same time helping out the parish.   
So, give it a try and sign up today!!!!  Go to: 
www.saintbartsparish.org and click on the We Share 
online giving link..  Thank you!!! 

THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST 
 

The best way to understand the Eucharist is to recall 
God’s long, careful teaching process beginning in the 

Old Testament.  This week in Exodus 
24, we learn the basic pattern.  Moses 
reads the dictates of God’s law to the 
people, who profess their allegiance to 
it.  Then Moses takes representatives 
of Israel’s twelve tribes and splashes 
the sacrificed blood of animals in two 
directions:  on the altar and on the 
people.  It’s clear and serious busi-
ness: clear, because the participants 

are entering a blood-bond with God Himself; serious, 
because the dead animals symbolize the life-and-death 
stakes at play. 
 
Many centuries later, God uses the experience at Sinai 
to teach us something new.  At the Last Supper, like a 
new Moses, Jesus proposes to “pour out” blood as a 
new covenant.  It 
will land on the 
altar of the cross 
and the lips of His 
disciples.  They 
have promised to 
be obedient to Him 
who is God’s law 
in flesh.  This re-
news and elevates 
the breath-taking 
romance God wants with His people, unfolding from 
Sinai to this Supper.  The Body and Blood of Christ is 
the sacrificial action whereby this covenant is 
strengthened.  
 
How hopeful that, like us, the Israelites and the apos-
tles repeatedly fail to live up to their promises and dis-
cover that the blood of the covenant continually re-
news and refreshes them.  Today the blood of Christ 
faithfully flows, to unite and renew, moving us for-
ward toward where our great teacher is taking us. This 
week, we should say a renewed “amen” to God who so 
carefully teaches us how to be one with Him in this 
new covenant. 
 

 
Blessings  Fr. Raphael Ezeh, MSP 

We wish Father Raphael safe travels 
this week!! 



 

THE SCHEDULE FOR MASSES IN ST. BART’S 

IS AS FOLLOWS: 
 

MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY 

7 AM AND 9 AM        SATURDAY MASS:  9 AM  
SATURDAY VIGIL AT 5 PM 

 

SUNDAY MASSES  
9:30 AM, 11:00 AM,  

12:30 PM (SPANISH) & 5 PM 
 

CONFESSIONS ARE ON SATURDAY FROM  
4 TO 4:30 PM 

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP - RECOGNIZE GOD IN YOUR 
ORDINARY MOMENTS 

We Can Prepare the Upper Room  
 

We all know that person, don’t we?  Hey, maybe we’ve even been 
that person.  
 
“I have a great relationship with God, but I don’t go to church 
regularly.  God and I are on good terms.  I can talk to Him just 
fine on my own.” 
 
There isn’t anything false in these statements.  It’s important to 
have an intimate, even conversational prayer relationship with 
God.  But the problem with this attitude is that it implies that 
churches don’t matter.  Community worship doesn’t matter. 
Today, we are reminded exactly why that is so untrue.  Why we 
need our parishes, our priests, and each other.  
 
The Body and Blood of Christ — that’s what it’s all about.  If it’s 
not about that, it’s not about anything.  If we don’t have the 
Eucharist, we’re just like the ancient priests, making sacrifices 
that don’t have the power to redeem anybody.  
 
Where do we receive the Body and Blood of Christ?  For most of 
us, it’s in our parishes.  The altar of sacrifice is also the table we 
gather in front of, as a family, to become one with Christ in the 
truest and realest way possible, recreating the scene in the Upper 
Room over and over again every time Mass is celebrated.  
 
The disciples were commissioned by Christ to prepare the Upper 
Room for the Last Supper.  How can we take up that work 
ourselves?  How can we strengthen the bonds in our spiritual 
family?  How can we serve our parish, always remembering that 
the table is not meant to be set only for two? 
. 
   — Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS 

The Parish would like to have a dinner to gather the school 
alumni.  If any former student would be interested in serving 
on a committee to help organize the event, please e mail 
stbartschurch@aol.com  We are looking for contact 
information on all past alumni.  If you would like to be 
included in our listing or know of someone who went to the 
school, please send contact information to 
cduda@saintbartsparish.org. Please include if known the 
name, address, cell number, year graduated and email 

TITHING - GOD'S PLAN FOR GIVING 
 

SUNDAY COLLECTION  
 

May 19, 2024 

Sunday collection: $3,150.00 
On Line giving:  $1,755.00 
Total:       $4,905.00 

 

IT’S EASY TO SIGN UP FOR ONLINE GIVING 
EASY LINK FROM THE PARISH WEBSITE 

You can set up separate one time or recurring donations for the different 
collections (regular weekly, snow removal, Christmas, etc.) or you may 
wish to begin with the regular collections, try it out and when you are 
comfortable, you can sign up for the others.  Also, know if you set up  
for recurring donations, you are in full control and can always 
change or cancel  at any time.  And by donating in this manner you 
may get the added benefit of accumulating additional points or cash on 
your credit card while at the same time helping out the parish.   So, give 
it a try and sign up today!!!!  IT’S EASY!!! Go to: 
www.saintbartsparish.org  (BE SURE TO SPELL OUT SAINT) and 
click on the We Share online giving link.  Follow the instructions. 
(WE SHARE HAS REPLACED PARISH PAY).   
If you have any questions or problems, contact the Parish Office 
and leave a message or e mail us at stbartschurch@aol.com. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please pray for all the sick & the homebound members of our 
Parish, especially Ann Lackner, Gail Chappory, Gina Obalde, 
Ron and Sally Petro, Richard (Dick) Novak, Manuel Obalde, Jr., 
Anthony Spinner, Steven Sarich, John McKenna, Antony Gorge 
Ferreira, Eileen Fitzpatrick, Ann Pezzola, Edith Kelly, Carole 
Romanowski, Susan Rivera, Kenneth Chappory, Ellen Chimenti, 
Gianna Whitehead, Dan Panik, Dominick Francis Marra, Edward 
Minozzi, Robert Minnucci, Lucia Sevivas, Josephine Giabattista, 
Loni Shost, Ken Shost, Emil Kurak, John & Patricia Quirk, 
Lucille McGeough, Baby Joseph Anthony Coddington, Tony 
Sciacca, Megan Weingarten, Richard Gritta, Luz Maria Izurieta, 
Joan Manno, Ana Herrera, Edna McShane, Faust Venturino, 
Patricia Nieman, Richard Romanowski, Salvador Aviles, Judy 
Hanrahan, Theresa Liuzzi, Barbara Olivieri, Samuel Olivieri, 
Michael & Joseph Diaz (twin babies), Rosaria Mercandetti, and 
Betsy McShane. 
The Parish Office and leave a message or e mail us at 
stbartschurch@aol.com, if you wish to add a loved one to the 
sick list. 

O Jesus, since You have left us a 

remembrance of Your Passion beneath the 

veils of this Sacrament, grant us, we pray, so 

to venerate the sacred mysteries of Your 

Body and Blood that we may always enjoy 

the fruits of Your Redemption, for You live 

and reign forever. Amen. 



Saturday, June 1 
 

5:00 PM  Amedeo & Angie Lepore + 
********************************************************** 

Sunday, June  2 
The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

 
 9:30 AM Maria Loreta Lucchetti + 
  Emilio Onofrio + 
11:00 AM  Joseph Pasqualoni, Jr. + 
12:30 PM For All The People of Our Parish 
   5:00 PM For All The People of Our Parish  
***************************************************** 
Weekday, June 3 
Saint Charles Lwanga & Companions, Martyrs 
7:00 AM Eloy Ruiz + 
9:00 AM Intentions of Maria Ferreira (Living) 
 

Tuesday, June 4 
Weekday  
7:00 AM Nicholas Chimenti + 
9:00 AM Ann M. Pike + 
 

Weekday, June 5 
Saint Boniface, Bishop & Martyr 
7:00 AM Grace Hicks (Living) 
9:00 AM Reverend Anthony Ita Bassey, MSP + 
 

Thursday, June 6 
Weekday 
7:00 AM Thomas Stewart + 
9:00 AM Helen & Pete Pietrowski + 
 

Friday, June 7 
The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
7:00 AM Holy Souls in Purgatory 
9:00 AM John Smith + 
 

Saturday, June 8 
The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
9:00 AM Maria Nguyen Thi Quang + 
********************************************************** 

Saturday, June 8 
 

5:00 PM  John Smith + 
  Frances & Eugene Giandomenico + 
  Victoria Renzullo + 
********************************************************** 

Sunday, June 9 
Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 9:30 AM Deceased Members of the Holy Name & 
  Rosary Altar Societies 
  Paul Maniscalco + 
11:00 AM  Joseph Pasqualoni, Jr. + 
12:30 PM For All The Souls in Purgatory 
   5:00 PM For All The People of Our Parish  

 



 
Our warmest welcome to our visitors! We are glad you came 
to celebrate the Eucharist with us today. We thank God for you!  

Do not hesitate to let us know how we may 
serve you. 
Every family and single adult to be considered 
an active parishioner of St. Bartholomew’s 
Parish must be properly 
registered in the Parish, receiving and 
regularly using the Parish Weekly Collection 
Envelopes. Only in this way can the Pastor 

issue documents attesting to Catholic practice of the faith and 
Parish membership, e.g. a letter to be a Godparent or Sponsor.  For 
further information call the Parish Office at (914) 965-0566. 
 
If you have not registered or need to correct some of the 
information in our file, please fill out this form and check (X) the 
appropriate box below, or you may also use the Registration Form 
found on the table at the rear of the Church; and drop the 
completed form into the collection basket or drop off/mail it to the 
Parish Office. Thank you! 
 
Name:  

Address: 

City/Zip:  

Telephone: 

Comment:  
 

� I am interested in parish membership. 
� I am a visitor. 
� Change of Address / Telephone Number. 
� I am moving out of the Parish. 
� I am going to the hospital. 
� I would like to be visited by a priest / minister. 
� Please send me the Catholic New York. 

WE ALL NEED A LITTLE HUMOR 

 
 


